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Dear Mrs MacKenzie, 

Re: Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

Thank you for the copies of your letters, both dated 28th August 2002, addressed to the Attorney 
General and Deputy Chief Constable Readhead. 

I have spoken to Mr Paul Close, who I notice has also been sent a copy of your correspondence, 
and have been informed that he intends to make a substantive response to you. 

I hope this is of assistance. 

Yours sincerely, 
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Correspondence Unit 
5th September 2002 


